
 
 

If you need assistance with ordering or booking an appointment, please contact the uniform shop on (07) 
5231 5345 or by email pvsecondary@seaborne.com.au 

Palmview Learning Community 
Palmview State Secondary College Uniforms 
 
All students commencing in 2024 should have uniforms purchased for them and collected in Term 4, ready to 
start the new school year. To assist families with ordering, students are invited to attend a uniform fitting at the 
college uniform shop in November. College uniforms can be purchased at the fitting appointment or ordered 
online and collected at Transition/Orientation Day.   

 

 
 
Visit the online store by clicking the link: pvsecondary.uniform.net.au 
OR 
Scan the QR Code:      

 

 
 
Select items and add required size and quantity to cart to place an online order.  

 Email noƟficaƟon will be sent when your order has been packed and is ready to collect. 
 Online orders can be collected from the uniform shop during trading hours or at OrientaƟon Day 
 Cut-off date for collecƟon at OrientaƟon Day: Sunday 26 November 
 Cut-off date for Term 4 CollecƟon: Sunday 3 December 

OR 
 
Click the gold “Book Now” button at the bottom of the page and follow the prompts to book a uniform fitting. 

 Appointments are available early morning on Mondays, during morning recess on Mondays, 
Wednesdays & Thursdays, late afternoon Wednesdays & Thursdays and on Saturday mornings. 
Book early for the widest availability, the most convenient times fill fast.   

 

 
 
Once you’ve received your uniforms, keep all items in their original packaging with tags attached until the new 
year. Check all items for size again prior to washing and labelling.  The uniform shop offers 90 Day Size Exchanges 
extended until Thursday Week 2, Term 1 for Term 4 purchases. Items must be in original condition with 
packaging & tags intact to qualify for exchange. 
 
Important InformaƟon: 
There are no fitting appointments offered in January – a walk-up service with queues expected operates on 
Thursday 18 and Friday 19 January. Late enrolments, students arriving to the Sunshine Coast during the holidays 
and exchanges for items purchased in Term 4 will be prioritised at these sessions. 

 


